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Aug 13,1992

. Mr. Marvin Mendonca
| U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

PDNP
MS 10 B 20
Washington D.C. 20555

Dear Marvin:

This letter requests changes in personnel who should recieve carbon copics of official

correspondence from the NRC. Dr David M Slaughter should be added to the li', while

Dr. K.L. DeVries should be omitted. Currently, Dr K.L. Devries is not actively involved

in the activities in the laboratory. Dr Slaughter's address is as follows

Dr. David M. Slaughter
3209 MEB
Mechanical Engineering Dept.
University of Utah
Salt Lake City, UT 84112.

If there are any questions concerning this matter please call at (801) 581-8499.

Respectfully,
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David M. Slaughter, Ph.D.
Research Director of Nuclear Engineering Laboratory

Departnent of Mechanica' Engineering
9209140052 920813 una 3202
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